
Dear Nelligan, 
I have just heard from Funk that he has estimated 

the cost for repairs and for the permanent upkeep at about £400. 
I think there should be no difficulty in raising this. I 
have written him as follows. Will you confer with him please 
about the names of the local men who should go on the L0cal 
Committee. 

1 1Viay 1914. 

Dr. Nelligan, 
British Legation, 

Teheran. 
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